
PLANNING UPDATE
We met with Southwark Council on 5th August and 
have a further meeting on 23rd August with both 
Southwark Council and Greater London Authority 
planning officers. We will provide you with an 
update on these meetings and a timeline of resident 
engagement events over the coming weeks.

Please note we are committed to ensuring all our 
homes respond to the needs of residents and the 
local community. Because of this, each of Mount 
Anvil’s developments and homes vary in design and 
layout. This means the homes and landscapes seen 
at The Silk District will not be exactly the same as the 
proposed plans for Friar’s Close/Burrell Street.
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PLANNING FOR THE REDEVELOPMENT OF 
FRIARS CLOSE AND BURRELL STREET

THANK YOU FOR 
JOINING US AT THE 

RESIDENT TOUR  
OF SILK DISTRICT

We were delighted with the huge turnout 
on Saturday 23 July for the tour of Mount 
Anvil’s development, The Silk District, 
which recently won the Residential Award 
‘Development of the Year 2022!’.   
We would like to say thank you to  
those that attended the site visit and  
we hope that you found it useful. 

The tour included a walk around the 
scheme and look inside some social 
rented homes to give residents a feel for 
the quality that can be expected at Friars 
Close/Burrell Street. The tour ended in the 
podium gardens which many residents 
told us they loved. We’ll therefore be 
looking to incorporate this quality as part 
of emerging scheme designs.

You Said 
• You liked the balconies
•  You liked the gardens and  

open-spaces
•  More storage would be preferred
•  Separate kitchens were preferred  

rather than open plan 



Resident Liaison Officer  
– Jade Adnett: 07980 761482
friarsclose@riverside.org.uk
https://www.riverside.com/friarsclose

Independent Tenant Advisors –  
Ray Coyle and Alison Gaskin, 
Open Communities: 0800 073 1051
Ray.coyle@opencommunities.org
Alison.gaskin@opencommunities.org
https://www.opencommunities.org

DROP-IN SURGERIES

The Riverside Group Limited is a charitable Registered Society under the Co-operative and Community Benefit Societies Act 2014

STAY IN  
TOUCH

Ray Coyle, your Independent  
Tenant Advisor, will be at  
26 Friars Close every Tuesday  
from 3.30pm to 6.30pm to discuss  
any concerns you might have  
and offer impartial advice.


